RRVY Wahoo Parent Meeting, January 19, 2012

Meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm

Secretary's report: No report

Treasurer's report: Julie reported the following account balances:

Checking: \$34.00, Savings: \$5500, CD: \$17,600

Online payment is ready to go. Julie will send out an e-mail with directions on how to get signed up.

Committee Chair Reports:

Registration: the club is in need of a new registration chair to start in the fall.

Swimwear Chair: Kelly Foley---Not sure of the status of the Wahoo apparel order. Will need to check with Taunya on the status.

Marketing: No report

Concessions Chair: CariAnn Dahlquist asked for suggestions for hot menu items to serve at our meets.

Social Chair: No report

Official's Chair: More officials are needed. Encouraged all to give it a try.

Coach's Report: Bryan announce that we have a new coach, Mike Allison, who will be working with the younger kids through the spring and will return in the fall. Emily E. will finish out the short course season and then will be done. Sam Simon will take over for Emily and will begin coaching for the long course season.

Bryan reminded everyone to monitor their e-mails for announcements regarding the swim team.

The last chance meet in Fargo on March 9-10 is only for athletes needing to qualify for state. Parents can choose the events that they want their children to swim.

New Business:

1. Tom Behm reviewed the status of volunteers needed for the upcoming meet. More timers were needed.

Meeting adjourned at 7:00 pm